
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION  

 Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson 

 

FROM: Jennifer Henaghan, AICP, Senior Planner 

 Department of Community Development 

 

DATE: February 16, 2009 

 

SUBJECT: PC 09-02; 1420 S. Meyers Road and 919 E. 14
th

 Street. – Notice of 

Continuance  

  

Staff requests that this petition be continued to the March 16, 2009 Plan Commission 

agenda.  Since the petition was advertised, the lot area for Lot 2 has changed from the 

advertised 7,840 square feet to 7,828.71 square feet. 

 

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends that the petition be continued to the March 16, 2008 Plan Commission 

meeting to allow the petition to be re-advertised with the corrected lot area. 
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